
SAHS Band Booster Meeting Minutes

December 3, 2018

• Debbie Dailey opened the meeting at 6pm.  She discussed the upcoming May 
2019 band competition at Carowinds.  Costs are as follows:  $32.00 per 
student for charter bus, $45.00 for park admission, $21.00 for meal tickets:so 
around $100.00 per student. Details will be placed on Remind App. 


• Mr. Cevallos took the floor.  He discussed the new uniform design for 2019 
marching season.  Will be able to use the navy blue bibbers from this season 
but will need a top.  Purchasing the top, gauntlets, and hats - 80 uniforms will 
run approximately $440.00 per student.  Will need to purchase a minimum of 
80 uniforms to help fit a band of 60 in order to fit different sizes.  Also 
discussed traveling to Disney next year, to put on a show called “Kingdom 
Hearts”.  The needed uniform for that trip would be a hoodie top which would 
be $28.00 per student.  The estimated cost for this trip is not known yet but 
will hope to offset costs through fundraising.  Next item discussed was the 
need for additional bus driver for the Mebane Christmas Parade on Friday 
Dec. 7.  One bus driver pulled out, so we can take about half of the students, 
but others will need to find a ride if possible.


• Kristen Whitesell discussed the fruit sale delivery, which will arrive this 
Thursday, Dec. 6, 2018 between 2:30-4:30pm, but exact time will be 
announced through Remind App.  Still planning upcoming fundraisers of 
biscuit sale after winter break, Sunset Slush night on March 21, 2019, and a 
candle sale around Mother’s Day.  There is a possibility of a yard sale to be 
planned with the proceeds of that going to the general fund.  


• Kevin Moss, treasurer, spoke next.  Kevin says that fair share accounts are all 
up to date and can be accessed online.  Asked for parents and students to 
look at those and please contact him with any concerns.  Also, letter jacket 
orders are due now and anyone interested may pay him at any time.  


• Mr Cevallos took the floor again, to speak about the need for increased 
participation in boosters by parents and students. Suggested that next year, 
he will consider setting a mandatory number of meetings that each student 
and parent/guardian must attend.  Also considering implementing tryouts for 
next year, and encouraging parents to attend marching practices, to 
encourage good behavior during practices.  


• Meeting adjourned at 6:45pm


